
Trinity Public Utilities District Invites Customers to Celebrate  

Public Power Week October 4-10, 2020!   

Like more than 2,000 utilities across the country,  

we are powered by a  

community-owned, not-for-profit public power utility.   

 
To celebrate Trinity PUD is offering a double rebate during the month of October 
for energy efficiency installations that qualify for the following rebate programs: 
 

• Heat Pump Rebate—doubled to $1,400 account credit 
• Electric Vehicle Charging Station—doubled to $1,000 account credit 
• Water Heater Rebate—doubled to $400/$500 account credit depending on type 
 
Restrictions apply—please visit www.trinitypud.com/rebates or call 530-623-5536 for more information. 

         Dick Morris                    Alex Cousins   Kelli Gant           Mike Rourke          Tom Walz 
            Director          Clerk   President                       Vice-President             Director 

October 4-10 is  

Public Power Week 

Your Local Trinity PUD Board of Directors 


